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Dear Parent/Carer 5 December 2023

Christmas Activities at Woodside School

We are pleased to announce that Father Christmas will be visiting Woodside
School on Tuesday 19 December. He will be in his grotto in the Wellbeing Centre
after school from 3.15pm. You do not require a ticket, just pay on arrival (£2).

Also Christmas refreshments will be available in the school hall - prices and
details to follow.

Your child will have the opportunity to purchase a gift for a family member; prices
will range from £1.50 upwards. The present will then be gift wrapped by a
member of staff. If you have any spare unwanted gifts to donate for this we
would very grateful.

On Tuesday 19 December children can come to school dressed in a Christmas
jumper/ outfit for a voluntary donation or bring an unwanted gift (see above).

Please find attached a book of raffle tickets for our Christmas Draw
which will take place after school on the 19 December *

Christmas discos are as follows:
Wednesday 13 December:

Year 1 - 2pm to 3pm

Year 3 — 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm
Year 5 - 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm

Thursday 14 December:
Year 2 — 2pm to 3pm

Year 4 — 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm
Year 6 — 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm

Please pay on the door or send the money with your child in a labelled envelope.
Admission is £2 per child to include a drink and a snack.

Yours fa/ithfully
Y (NN

Sally Powell
Chair of Friends of Woodside School

*Please note the Gambling Act 2005 does not allow you to sell raffle tickets to anyone
under the age of 16.
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